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SCHOOL DIARY 

 

Friday, 11 January - Year 1 Family Worship at 9.00am in the School Hall 

Family and friends of children in Year 1 are welcome to join us. 

 

Friday, 11 January - Last Day for School Wear Orders 

 

Thursday, 17 January - School Census 

Thursday, 17 January is School Census Day. If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals or are in Fledglings, Year 

1 & Year 2 and eligible for Universal Free School Meals, WE WOULD BE GRATEFUL IF YOUR CHILD COULD HAVE A 

SCHOOL DINNER ON THIS DAY FOR CENSUS PURPOSES as this will have an impact on the amount of funding the 

school receives. To help with this Whole School Meals are having a ‘Fun Day’ and the menu will be: 

Main  

Beef Burger in a bun (with or without cheese) or Veggie Burger in a bun 

Herby Diced Potatoes 

Baked Beans 

Dessert 

Cookie 

Fruit or Yoghurt 

Thank you for your continued support. 

If you are not already in receipt of free school meals and feel that you may qualify for these, (even if you are in 

Fledglings, Year 1 or 2 and eligible for Universal Free School Meals), we would encourage you to apply for them. As 

well as your child receiving a nutritional meal the school also receives additional funding. This funding is used for 

extra staff and resources to support and enhance learning. It would make a drastic difference to our budget if this 

extra funding went unclaimed. This would also ensure that when your child no longer qualifies for the Universal 

Free School Meals, currently at the end of Year 2, they continue to receive a Free School Meal. Further information 

and application forms are available from the school office. 

Whole School Meals have also asked parents to please check their child’s school bag for any letters from them 

regarding payment for school dinners. If you have any queries concerning a letter from them they can be 

contacted on 01304 611010. 

 

Friday, 18 January - Year 6 Leavers Party Parent Meeting at 2.15pm in the New Meeting Room 

Parents and carers of children in Year 6 are invited to the first meeting to arrange the Year 6 Leaver’s Party.  

Further details were sent home with Year 6 children on Monday. 

 

 



AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  14.1.19 

MONDAY   

Netball Club YES 

TUESDAY   

 Golf Club YES 

WEDNESDAY   

  

THURSDAY   

Kurling Club YES 

  

FRIDAY   

Football Club YES 

If you are interested in joining 
any of our After School Clubs, 
please ask at the school office – 
thank you. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Mr John O’Gorman 
Deputy Headteacher 

OTHER NEWS 

Upcoming Inspection 

Please see the attached letter regarding our upcoming inspection. 

 

Early Morning Club 

Please can we remind parents that Early Morning Club starts at 8.00am. Children must not arrive earlier as staff 

are not in school before this time to supervise them. 

 

Request for Second Hand Girls Trousers 

The Fledglings would be grateful to receive any second hand girls trousers, shorts or underwear suitable for girls 

aged 4-6 years to keep as spares in their classroom. These can be taken to the Fledglings classroom or handed in 

to the school office, thank you.  

 

My Mum 2019 

To celebrate Mother’s Day the KM Media Group are again publishing a free keepsake souvenir supplement of 

children’s pictures of their mum. Children in Fledglings, Year 1 & Year 2 are invited to enter and further details 

were sent home with the children on Monday (additional copies are available from the school office). All entries 

need to be returned to the School Office by Friday, 1 February. The supplement will appear in KM Media Groups 

paid papers week ending 30 March 2019. 

 

Help for UK Air Ambulance Services 

The UK’s Air Ambulance Services, which are charity based and receive no funding from the Government, have 

asked if schools and other companies can collect used postage stamps to help with fund raising for all  the UK’s Air 

Ambulance Services. All you need to do is cut or carefully tear the stamped corner from any envelope or package 

you receive and place this in the box situated outside the school office. 




